VESTAL, NEWYORK 13850

January 10, 2017

Dear Rob and Vestal Rotarian Volunteers,

Thank you so much for reaching out to our Vestal students by helping those who are in need.
Rob Flanders did a wonderful job in coordinating this special event. Mark Capobianco was
helpful with taking pictures also. | am certain that a good time was had by all!

This year you gave to twenty-five students. The extra help after Christmas was very beneficial
to these families. Parents and students were so pleased to get many items that they otherwise
would do without.

The Rotarian Volunteers did such a good job in assisting the students with what they needed.
Steering them in the right direction was so helpful. They were patient and kind to the students
and gave them the time and attention they so desperately need. Lunch at the Outback was
most enjoyable for the children. | am certain you helped make great memories for these
students, a day they will remember for years to come.

As we begin this New Year, may you and your family be blessed for the kindness you once again
faithfuily gave.

With thanks,
Janice Forsberg

Clayton Avenue School Nurse

Challenge Support Foster Invest




